
 

 

 

 

 
 

   
 

 
   

 

 
   

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
   

 
 

   
 

 
   

 
 

   
 

   
 

 

National Advisory Group for Clinical Audit & Enquiries 

Consultation on Future of Audit staff in Trusts 

Responses to the overall document and to the specific questions should be sent to 
clinicalaudit@dh.gsi.gov.uk) by Monday 17 September 2012. 

The full document can be downloaded from www.dh.gov.uk/health/2012/07/audit-
staff/ 

Q1 Do you agree with this 
assessment of the current 
concerns of audit staff in 
Trust?] 

Yes I agree. 

Q2 Do you agree that the 
current situation is not 
sustainable? 

Yes I agree. 

Q3 Do you agree with this 
analysis of the underlying 
reasons for the current 
situation?] 

Yes I agree. 

Q4  Do you agree this would be 
helpful? 

Yes, currently individuals feel that they are not 
given the opportunity to carry out local projects, 
as the emphasis is often on Trust priorities.  
However I have noticed that when given the 
opportunity they often do not want to take the 
lead as they feel they are being given additional 
work to do. This feels like a no win situation, so 
I’d be interested to see how this can be 
addressed. 

Q5 Do you agree this would be 
helpful? 

Yes, definitely. 

Q6 Do you agree this would be 
helpful? 

Yes I agree. 

Q7 Do you agree this would be 
helpful? 

Yes I agree. 

Q8 Do you agree this would be 
helpful? 

Yes I agree. 

Q9 What is your view of each 
component in the proposal? 

I think each of the proposals sounds good and 
would be interested in seeing them applied (a 
working example). 

Q10 Do you have suggestions 
for other components? 

No. 
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